
 

 

 

October 3rd 2018 
 
 

Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Re: Y5 Egyptian Day 
 
As part of our topic on Ancient Egypt we have arranged a special day of activities on 
Thursday October 18th. All of these activities will take place in school and will be led by 
members of the year 5 teaching team. As a result, there will be no charge for this day. 
 
The children have really enjoyed this topic so far and we hope that this special day helps 
them to develop an even greater understanding of what life may have been like in 
Ancient Egypt.  We would really like all the children to come dressed up as an Ancient 
Egyptian character for the day (see over the page for a suggestion for a simple costume). 
We ask that the children do not come dressed as a mummy but dressed as either an 
Egyptian pharaoh, a god/goddess or as an Egyptian slave. As always, we welcome help 
from any parents who would like to join us. Please indicate on the slip below if you would 
like to join us.  
 
YOU ONLY NEED TO RETURN THIS SLIP IF YOU ARE JOINING US FOR THE DAY. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mrs Parker and the Y5 team 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
To: Y5 Class Teacher         Re- Egyptian Day 
 
Child’s name ______________________________    Class ______________ 
 
 
I would like to support my child’s teacher on the Egyptian Day. 
 
 


